Notice of work

Redevelopment of Rue Saint-Antoine Ouest

Holiday break

December 23, 2022 to January 15, 2023

Information

Traffic During the holiday break, all obstructions and parking restrictions will be
lifted on Rue Saint-Antoine Ouest and at various intersections, between
Avenue Atwater and Avenue Greene.

Sidewalks will also be accessible.

Resumption of work When work resumes, Rue Saint-Antoine will be obstructed on the south
January 16, 2023 side, between Avenue Walker and Rue Rose-de-Lima. Two lanes will be
open heading westbound.

Obstructions at various intersections on Rue Saint-Antoine Street are
planned in the work zone.

Notices will be distributed to inform you about the progress of the work,
obstructions and other impacts during the project.

Work planned for January to March: Commission des services électriques de Montréal
2023 (CSEM) work between Avenue Walker and Rue Rose-de-Lima

March—April: Installation of street lighting bases and ducts between
Avenue Atwater and Rue Rose-de-Lima

Spring to fall: Roadwork between Avenue Atwater and Rue Iréne

Happy holidays from all the work teams!
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eseee Redeveloped area: November 2022 to December 2023
—— CSEM work: Starting January 16, 2023

Important to know
Access to buildings e Residences and businesses will be accessible at all times.

Collection schedules e Collection schedules for garbage, recyclables and compost will be
maintained.

Work schedule Starting January 16, the work teams will be on site Monday to Friday,
from7 a.m.to 7 p.m.
Work may be performed on Saturday from 8 a.m. to 7 p.m. and on
Sunday from 9 a.m. to 7 p.m.

To learn more about the project: Visit montreal.ca and enter "Rue Saint-Antoine" in the
search engine.

Information :
% 514 872-3777
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